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Dear all,

We would like to lodge an objection to night flights at Dublin Airport.

As residents of portmarnock village we live directly in the flight path.

Constant night time noise and sleep disruption is not an option for us as residents. Further in a world which
needs to focus on more sustainable transport your plans can’t possibly help us to reach our climate protection
targets.

This increase in activity is inconsiderate, disproportionate and unnecessary. Please revise your plans to use the
airport more efficiently during the day and do not proceed with night time flights. There is always an
alternative.

Regards

Maria Johnson & Mark O’Connor
Woodford Lane
Portmarnock
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